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Friday 13th October 2023

RE: Year 5 Maya Workshop

Dear Parents and Carers,

Next half term, Year 5 children are learning all about the history of the Ancient Maya.

To explore this new topic, we have arranged for a visitor from a company called
Arts2educate to come into school on Wednesday 1st November, and run an engaging Art,
Music and Drama workshop.

Children will be introduced to “The Creation Story”, which explains how, historically, the
Ancient Maya believed the Earth was formed. Children will act out the story and write their
own song about it. Children will also learn about important Maya events and will create their
own event mask.

The cost of this workshop is £3.60 per child, which covers the company’s charge to run the
workshop. Please make this voluntary contribution via ParentPay by Monday 30th October
2023. If we do not receive enough contributions, sadly we will have to cancel this event.

If you have any questions please ask your child's class teacher.

Many thanks,

Mrs Lofthouse and Miss Symonds

Year 5 Class Teachers



